
 

 

 
 
 

 
7th January 2025 

 
Star Gazing Evening – Monday 20th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

This term our project is ‘Space’.  This is always an exciting project and the children 

will be asking lots of exciting questions as they gain more knowledge and 

vocabulary. 

 

We would like to give the children an opportunity to share what they are learning and 

to do some fun activities with you.  So with this in mind we are planning an exciting 

evening where the children can share their learning with their family and take part in 

fun activities. 

 

The evening will be held on Monday 20th January, 4pm – 5pm.  Children must be 

accompanied by an adult for the whole evening, and we would also like to invite 

siblings to come and join in. 

 

To cover the cost of this event we would like to request a donation of £3.00 per 

family.  You can pay via School Gateway or by cash (in an envelope marked with 

your child’s name and ‘Star Gazing’). 

 

Children are very welcome to come to this event in Space themed dress-up if they 

wish! 

 

To help us to plan for this event please could you complete online form below by 

Thursday 16th January: 
 

Star Gazing Evening form 
 

Finally, to help us to prepare for one of our activities, please could we request 

donations of cardboard tubes (such as toilet/kitchen roll tubes)?  Thank you! 

 

We are looking forward to this special event and do hope that you will be able to join 

us. 

 

 

The Year 1 Team 

https://forms.gle/i6Uuv745EuXwXTi27

